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The subject of the Healthcare Law Alert posted Friday, January 15, 2021, concerning the legislation seeking to bar healthcare
providers from receiving PIP reimbursement, has new developments.

Specifically, New Jersey Senate Bill No. S2053 has been removed from committee hearing on Thursday, January 21. The New
Jersey Association of Ambulatory Surgery Centers, represented by Brach Eichler LLC, is working closely with representatives to
communicate legitimate concerns about the S2053 as currently written.

We will continue to post updates as S2053 develops further in the New Jersey Legislature.

If you have any questions about this alert or any other Healthcare Law issue, please contact:

Keith J. Roberts, Co-Chair, Litigation, Member, Healthcare Law, at 973-364-5201 or kroberts@bracheichler.com.

Shannon Carroll, Counsel, Healthcare Law, at 973-403-3126 or scarroll@bracheichler.com.
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